
03/11/2020 

MRS Karina Toparlak 
13a Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
alan_karina@aapt.net.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I am very concerned about the effect of Forest Way Shopping Centre redevelopment on local 
traffic. 
Whilst the redevelopment of the shopping centre is great for the community it will bring more 
traffic to the area (obviously this is being predicted by the much larger carpark being built) 
however it doesn't appear that the traffic is being directed via Warringah Rd (a major road that 
has recently been upgraded for this purpose). By not having a right hand turn (or better still 
traffic lights) at Russel Ave it means all traffic heading South from Forest Way shopping centre 
will need to use narrow local residential roads such as Grace, Altona, Bentley and Deakin.
As a resident of Deakin St, I am concerned about the increase of traffic, congestion & noise to 
our local neighbourhood not to mention the safety risks in entering & exiting our driveways and 
for children walking / cycling along these streets.
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